
What an exciting week!  Our Y5/6 children have had a great week 
exploring what couldn’t be more contrasting locations - the amazing 
moorland of Nidderdale and the exiting sights of Liverpool! 


Reception (New Starters)  We look forward to meeting the parents 
of our new starters on Thursday of next week at 12.30pm. 


And finally…and the busy weeks keep on coming - next week we 
have Sports Day 
on Monday 
afternoon, our trip 
to Saltburn on 
Tuesday, Parent 
Pop In on 
Wednesday 
afternoon from 
3pm and the 
Sponsored Walk 
next Friday.
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Our whole school theme this half term is ‘The Wider World’

8 July - 
Sportsday 
1.30pm start at 
school


9 July - Whole 
School trip to 
Saltburn


10 July - Parent 
Pop in


10 July - FGB 
meeting


12 July - 
Sponsored Walk 


12 July - 
Reports to 
parents



